

2021-22 Division 22 Status Update

1 message

ODE Division22 <Division22@ode.oregon.gov>
To: "agrzeskowiak@siuslaw.k12.or.us" <agrzeskowiak@siuslaw.k12.or.us>

Thu, Feb 16, 2023 at 4:17 PM

Dear Superintendent Grzeskowiak,

This email is to follow up on your Division 22 Assurances for the 2021-22 school year, submitted in November 2022. Please refer to the copy of your 2021-22 Assurances you received upon submission, or review the report posted on your district website, for the description of the proposed corrective action plan. If you need ODE to provide you with a copy, please email Division22@ode.oregon.gov.

For the rule(s) listed below, which you reported as out of compliance, ODE has reviewed and determined that **your corrective action plan is approved**:

• 581-022-2400: Personnel

On the assurance form, the district chose "Implementing approved corrective action." This status is intended for districts that had reported out of compliance in a previous year (e.g. 2020-21) and that had a previously approved plan. As this status does not apply to your district for this rule, we have adjusted the status accordingly.

Your corrective action must be completed by the beginning of the 2023-24 school year. Please let us know when you have completed your corrective action plan. Direct all communications to Division22@ode.oregon.gov. If you think the district will need an extension, you may submit a written request that includes the reason for needing an extension and the proposed timeline for completion of the corrective action plan via this extension request form.

Thank you for your role in ensuring that Oregon's public school system continues to provide a high-quality educational experience for all students. We appreciate your ongoing efforts to honor and uphold the Division 22 Standards. If you have any questions or are in need of additional support, we are here to assist you. Please direct questions regarding the Division 22 Assurances process to Division22@ode.oregon.gov or contact Susan Payne, Education Standards and Systems Specialist, at 503-580-6814.

Susan Payne (she, her)

Education Standards & Systems Specialist

Data, Operations and Grant Management | Office of Teaching, Learning, and Assessment

Cell Phone: 503-580-6814

Susan.Payne@ode.oregon.gov|www.oregon.gov/ode